CITY STREETS UNIT KEY ISSUES AND PROJECTS

The Committee considered a report from Stephen Matheson, City Streets Manager, seeking the
support of the Committee in formalising the key issues for the unit as reported to the Annual Plan
Subcommittee in February 2002. The report detailed the key issues and projects in respect to the unit
together with details on the proposed process and timeframe for their implementation/resolution.

The Committee decided that the key issues and projects as listed in the report be adopted.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


